Stacy Radford

From: James Cerkanowicz <jcerkanowicz@verogy.com>
Sent: Friday, June 23, 2023 3:43 PM

To: Stacy Radford; Bukowski, Rob

Cc: Liz Burdick; Meredith Badalucca; Brad Parsons
Subject: RE: 23SITE8 - 669 Route 163, Oakdale, CT

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Per this email response, Verogy (on behalf of the applicant, VCP Montville LF, LLC) hereby requests to table/postpone
this application until the July 25, 2023, meeting. We request this to allow proper time to receive pending review
comments from the Town Planner, make plan & application material revisions (as necessary), and resubmit for
subsequent staff review. If possible, we will provide written responses to the review comments from the Town Engineer
& Town Planner prior to the June 27, 2003, meeting, and plan to provide revised materials addressing both sets of
comments in advance of the July 25, 2023, meeting. We will plan to be present at the July 25, 2023, meeting to formally
present this project to the Planning & Zoning Commission. Thank you.

Best regards,

James Cerkanowicz, PE

Manager of Permitting

Verogy | 124 LaSalle Road, 2™ Floor
West Hartford, CT 06107

M: 860.335.1971
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From: Stacy Radford <sradford@montville-ct.org>

Sent: Friday, June 23, 2023 3:05 PM

To: James Cerkanowicz <jcerkanowicz@verogy.com>; Bukowski, Rob <Bukowski.Rob@wseinc.com>
Cc: Liz Burdick <lburdick@montville-ct.org>; Meredith Badalucca <mbadalucca@ montville-ct.org>
Subject: 23SITES8 - 669 Route 163, Oakdale, CT

Good Afternoon:

Attached hereto is a copy of the Agenda for the upcoming PCZ Meeting on June 27, 2023. Please note that your
Application is currently on the Agenda.

Thank You!

Stacy Raodford

Administrative Assistant — Dept. of Land Use & Development
Town of Montville

310 Norwich-New London Tpke., Uncasville, CT 06382
Telephone: (860) 848-6779



